
From: Umana, Jessica <Jessica.Umana@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 12:24 PM 
To: Hebbar, Sudha <Sudha.Hebbar@nrc.gov>; Correa, Yessie <Yessie.Correa@nrc.gov> 
Cc: RidsNrrMailCenter Resource <RidsNrrMailCenter.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: ACTION: LTR-20-0169-1 - Elijah Beasley, E-mail re: Question about security within nuclear 
reactors, if the mainframe is compromised is there a way to manually lower the rods to prevent a 
meltdown 
 
This action can be closed out for DEX. Please note the attached response. Both the incoming e-
mail and the attached response should be profiled as publicly available in ADAMS. 
 
Thank You, 
Jess 
 


